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Sunday 22nd May 2022 
Sixth Sunday of Easter 
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LIVE STREAMING 

Please go to the parish 

website www.cpp.org.uk/ to 

join us for live streamed 

Masses and prayers. You 

can also catch up on 

streamed Masses by going 

to our channel on 

YouTube cpp weybridge  

 
The live streamed Mass 

each weekend is the 

10.30am Sunday Mass. We 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Sunday 22nd May – Presentation of Confirmation Certificates 

Thursday 26th May – Feast of the Ascension 

Thursday 9th June – St. George’s Junior School concert 

Friday 10th June – The Vigil Project (Live Catholic band from 

USA) 

Thursday 16th June – Mass of Anointing of the sick 

Friday 19th August – Monday 22nd – Youth and Family 

Pilgrimage (Peak District) 

 

Parish Bank Details For Online  

Contributions Name: RCD A&B CPP Weybridge  

Sort Code: 40 – 05 - 20  

A/C No: 8107 7201  

Please put in a reference when contributing e.g. Collection, 

Mass Stipend, Parish Charity: DBA (Don Bosco Ashalayam) or 

TCP (The Clubhouse Project).  
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also live stream Mass from 

Monday to Friday, and the 

rosary Monday to Saturday. 

All Masses will be 

celebrated in the church for 

the next while. When we get 

to Summer we’ll probably 

celebrate one Sunday Mass 

each week on the field (more 

details later). 

Any queries, please e-mail:  weybridge@abdiocese.org.uk 

 

Click on the logo below for Word on Fire Digital to access the 

entire library free of charge as a gift from your parish 

 

 
“Peace I Leave With You; My Peace I Give 

To You” 

 

How many of us are constantly stressed? 

How many of us are carrying unseen 

burdens, anxiety or depression, trauma or 

addictions? How many of us are longing 

for peace? 

Jesus' peace consists of unifying 

ourselves with God, our neighbours, and 

our very bodies. Jesus' peace does not 

mean a bland tolerance of "anything 

goes;" the peace of Jesus is one that 

fights for our souls, our freedom, and our 

redemption. He went to the Cross for us 

so that we might follow him on that path 

of dying and rising, to be born anew. 

 

The "City of God," that St. John is 

describing in our passage from 

Revelation this week is this heavenly 

destination where no sun or moon is 

needed because "the glory of God gave it 

light, and its lamp was the Lamb" (Rev. 

 
Novena to the Holy Spirit 

27 May – 4 June   

To join a diocesan-wide Novena to the Holy Spirit, 

building from Ascension to Pentecost and to 

receive a beautiful daily reflection please click 

here 

 

 
 

St Anthony Communications Conference 2022 

With guest speakers Dr Ralph Martin, Fr Marcus 

Holden, and Fr Andrew Pinsent. Saturday 4th 

June, St Mary's West Croydon. Cost £22.  
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21:23). We will never have full and abiding 

peace on this side of heaven. But it is in 

the Church that God has established here 

on earth where we can receive 

forgiveness of our sins, community and 

fellowship, and the Bread of Life for the 

journey. 

 

 
The Ascension of the Lord  

Thursday 26th May 

This is a Holy Day of Obligation. Mass 

times 10am and 7.30pm. There will also 

be a school Mass at 1.30pm 

 

St George’s Junior School Outreach 

Week  

As part of their ‘Outreach week’, a small 

group of Year 6 children are putting 

together a concert in our Church (it will 

also to be live streamed) on Thursday 

9thJune at 10:30 am. Parishioners are 

welcome to attend and there will be some 

teas and coffees afterwards. Their aim is 

to perform and in this way ‘share some 

happiness’ with the wider community. If 

you want to enjoy the concert, please 

come and join them or alternatively you 

will be able to view the Concert via our 

YouTube channel on that day. 

To book a place or for more information call 

01834 812643 or online at www.saintant.com 

 

Parish Retreat for Youth Groups and Young 

Families  

Friday 19th August – Monday 22nd August in the 

Peak District 

For more details on this please email 

Maria cppyouthleader@gmail.com         Deposits 

must be paid by the end of the month 

 
All hands on bake for the Weybridge Fair!!!  

Just to give plenty of notice...our next cake sale 

will be at the Weybridge Fair, taking place on 

Churchfields Park on the 25th of June from 

12noon to 6pm. The parish has been invited to 

have a representation at the fair, so we have 

decided to move the cake sale to the fair (so no 

cake sale on 3rd of July). There will be plenty of 

stalls representing all sorts of activities...and 

Christ the Prince of Peace will be there too!! 

Since this is a much bigger event and we should 

expect a lot of customers..., we will need all 

hands on bake!!! Cakes can be delivered to the 

parish on Saturday morning or to the stall at the 

fair on Saturday afternoon. Thank you very much 

in advance!! 

 

My Day by Day Booklets 

Please note that the parish will no longer receive 

copies of My Day by Day (after July).  If 
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Congratulations to Fr. Richard 

Filima (first on the left of photo 

above) who has been appointed Superior 

General of the St. Patricks Missionary 

Society (Kiltegans). Fr. Richard will be 

back in Weybridge to celebrate Mass 

before he moves to Nairobi, Kenya in 

July.  

 

 
BBC Radio Sussex interview with Bishop 

Richard, Sunday 22 May, 7:40 am 

Bishop Richard will be joining Emily 

Jeffery this Sunday morning at 7:40 am to 

share a '60 second sermon' and discuss a 

range of topical faith centred issues. You 

can listen to the program on a digital 

radio, or on the BBC Sounds website.   

 

The Followers  

If you have children in school years 4, 5 

and 6, bring them along to our group 

especially for them - The Followers. We 

meet on the 2nd and 4th Sundays of 

parishioners wish to continue to receive these 

themselves,  

please contact Arch Publishing Ltd on 01782 213 

000 or email editor@archpublishing.co.uk 

 

Baptism and Reception of Adults into the Church 

If you, or anyone you know, is interested in 

becoming a Catholic (or perhaps you never 

received the sacrament of confirmation and 

would now like to receive the sacrament), please 

get in touch with Fr. Con or the parish 

office weybridge@abdiocese.org.uk 

 

S V P (St. Vincent de Paul) 

There has been a request for a second-hand 

double buggy to help a mother with two young 

children. If you can help please 

email cppsvpweybridge@gmail.com 

 

Mass with Annointing of the Sick 

Followed by Tea and cake in the Parish Hall 16th 

June 2022 at 12:00 noon. St George’s College 

students will be assisting at the Mass and will be 

serving the tea afterwards. 

 

The Vigil Project 

A band all the way from USA, to lead us in some 

praise and worship and prayer before the Blessed 

Sacrament - Friday 10th June 7:30 pm.  

Please see the poster below for more info 
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each month from 9:30 am - 10:20 am in 

the church hall. Our next meeting is this 

Sunday 22nd May 
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